
Email on 10th October 2023 – Half Term 

Wow what a start to the term!  The girls have been awesome as have the parents. A BIG THANK YOU 

to everyone who has transferred over to ClassForKids (our new software).  This allows you to put 

half term in your diary (BIG and easy YAY!)  

 

Our last day of term will be Monday 16th October (which you can also see visually on the calendar in 

our 'Parent area' on the website) and we return on Friday 3rd November.   

 

New starters can book a free trial through our website (www.performanze.co.uk) and come along to 

dance with you.  Please know we have some places in our pre-school classes (as our beautiful Pinks 

have progressed to Blue!) IF you know someone age 2-4 who loves dance/singing/music or needs a 

little confidence please do send them our way!  

 

Keep an eye out for Halloween details, and dare I say the word Christmas (eek sorry!) on the website 

www.performanze.co.uk Are you in the right group WhatsApp?  You can find the link for your 

WhatsApp groups on, can you guess...yup the website.  

 

Here is to the BEST start of term and to a big THANK YOU to you all  

 

Miss Rosie 


